

## Class-5 Chapter-8 Patriotism

#### **Lecture Sheet-1**

**Country:** Every man takes birth in a definite land of the world and this land is his country.

Date: 21/10/2020

<u>Patriotism</u>: Love and affection for one's own country is called patriotism.

#### **How does this patriotism expose:**

- i) It is exposed through man's work and behaviour.
- ii) It is exposed through hard work and sacrifice for the welfare of the country.
- iii) It is exposed by working for the prosperity of the country.
- iv) It is exposed by fighting and protecting the independence of the country.
- v) It is exposed by protecting the country from the hands of enemy.

Importance of Patriotism: The importance of patriotism is immense because it is the source of self-dignity. It is a part of humanity. It helps man transcend selfishness, sectarian and communal narrowness and political differences. It inspires all

irrespective of caste, creed and religion to work unitedly and unanimously. It inspires them for self dedication to the welfare of the country. It creates emotion, zeal and a spirit of work in man. It works as an inspiring power for progress of the country and the nation. So, the importance of patriotism is unlimited for the development of a nation and its country.

#### **Story of Bidula's Patriotism:**

It is the story of the Mahabharata. In ancient time, there was a kingdom named Soubir. Bidula was the queen of that kingdom. The king Souvir and Bidula has only one son named Sanjaya. When Sanjaya was young, suddenly the king of Souvir died.

••••••



# Hindu Religion Worksheet of Class-5 Chapter-8 Patriotism

Worksheet-1	Date: 21/10/2020

### 1. Fill in the blanks with appropriate words:

a) Man is born in a definite of the world.
b) Love for the country is called
c) A patriot protects the independence of his country through
•
d) A patriot his life laughingly.
e) With the glory of patriotism remained memorable.
f) We will love our
g) Patriotism is the source of
h) Patriotism creates, zeal and a spirit of work in man.
i) Bidula was the queen of the kingdom
j) is the son of Bidula.
k) Bidula remained with the glory of patriotism.
1) Sanjaya's was removed with Bidula's words.
m) The king of attacked the kingdom of Soubir.
n) Bidula said, "My son cannot be such a".
o) Patriotism works as an power for progress of the
country and the nation.

#### 2. Answer the following short questions:

- a) What is patriotism?
- b) How does a patriot protect the independence of his country?
- c) What does patriotism create in a man?
- d) Why did Bidula reproach her son?
- e) "Defeat the enemy and recover the lost kingdom" \_\_ who said this and to whom?
- f) Why did Bidula tell Sanjaya to go for a war?
- g) What did Sanjaya answer when Bidula told him to fight?

••••••